
1

Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2012 12:39 PM
To: 'PDKing0000@aol.com'
Cc: bburrowsre@aol.com
Subject: RE: RO 247 - Request for work plan extension for 260 30th Street, Oakland

Your request for an extension for the work plan for RO247 is approved until  10/1/2012. 
 

From: PDKing0000@aol.com [mailto:PDKing0000@aol.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2012 12:12 PM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Cc: bburrowsre@aol.com 
Subject: RO 247 - Request for work plan extension for 260 30th Street, Oakland 
 
Hi Barbara, 
  
I just left you a voicemail. 
  
I spoke with Bruce Burrows and he has asked me to prepare a work plan in response to your 4/25/12 letter.  I have 
reviewed the file and believe that I have a very straight-forward approach to satisfying the requirements set forth in your 
letter. 
  
I request that the due date for the work plan be extended to Monday 10/1/12 so that I will have adequate time to prepare 
the work plan. 
  
Please let me know at your earliest convenience.  Thank you! 
  
Paul 
  
Paul H. King 
Professional Geologist 
 
P&D Environmental, Inc. 
55 Santa Clara Avenue, Suite 240 
Oakland, CA 94610 
 
(510) 658-6916 telephone 
(510) 834-0152 facsimile 
(510) 387-6834 cellular 
Paul.King@pdenviro.com 


